
Celebrating 143 years of service to the profession and community!

Installation Dinner
honoring

Matthew T. Rooney
as the 98th President of the Camden County Bar Association

June 13, 2024 at 6 pm

Join us for a fabulous evening of live music and dancing, photo booth, signature cocktails,
beer & wine, and whiskey tastings, as well as delicious cocktails, hors d’oeuvres and dinner.

also being installed are the officer & trustees of the Association & Foundation

Proceeds from the event support the Camden County Bar Foundation’s charitable projects
for underserved children, veterans and first responders, high school and law student scholarships, as well as 
various other charitable projects and programs to improve the quality of life for Camden County residents.

The Camden County Bar Foundation is a 501(c)(3) not for profit organization registered with the office of the Attorney General
of New Jersey. Contributions to the Foundation are tax-deductible to the extent allowed by current IRS regulations.

Camden County Boathouse

Invitations will be sent to all members, or register today using this form and submit by June 6, 2024.
Make checks payable to Camden County Bar Foundation.

Firm/Company Name

Contact Name

Address City/State/Zip

Phone Email

Pay by credit card

Card #

Exp. CVV

Signature (required)

Visa/MC
AMEX
Disc.

and

Rachael B. Brekke
as President of the Camden County Bar Foundation

$120 per person

$200 per couple


